
ARK & CREW NEWSLETTER 

Events in our Area 

The Gruffalo visits the Ark’s toddler group, Twinkle Tots—

Tuesday 30th October 9.15am to 11.15am just £1.50 per 

family includes refreshments—Everyone welcome. 

Messy Church Wednesday 31st 4pm-6pm Church of the 

Holy Spirit—Everyone Welcome. 

Slug & Pallet Gardening Group—Needs help on Wednesday 

14th November from 10am to 3pm any volunteers most 

welcomed.  Contact Jenn Collings, Letters to the Ark c/o The 

Church of the Holy Spirirt, Clittaford Road, Southway, PL6 

6DJ. jenn.arkcommunityproject@hotmail.co.uk 

Southway Library—Talk by The Ark to the Friendship Group 

21st November 11am-12noon—Contact Library for more 

details Tel 305636 library@plymouth.gov.uk 

Christmas Fair : Church of the Holy Spirit 1st December - 

Stalls holders needed speak to Brenda Browne (contact 

church Tel: 201490) 

OCTOBER 2018 

OCTOBER 2018 

• What happened at the 

last meeting. 

•Events 

• Help needed  

•Date of next meeting 

STAKEHOLDERS FOR SOUTHWAY, WIDEWELL, BELLIVER & GLENHOLT AREAS  

NEXT STATKEHOLDERS MEETING  

TUESDAY 15TH JANUARY 2019 AT 1.30PM TO 3PM 

At The Church of the Holy Spirit, Clittaford Road, Plymouth, PL6 6DJ  

 

For further info or to pass any items for the next newsletter contact:- 

Jenn Collings: jenn.arkcommunityproject@hotmail.co.uk , 

The Ark Community Project C/o The Church of the Holy Sprit (a mes-

sage can be left on the church Parish Office Tel: 201490) 

Notes from our last meeting 

17 People attended 

Agreed monthly newsletter would be sent out via 

email or post 

For us to utilise previous mapping and 

Community Needs Analysis  

Ark to be the Hub for information to be shared to 

others 

Use shop notice boards/social media/other 

community centres NEW GROUP FOR 

MILITARY         

FAMILIES STARTS 

AT THE ARK 

COFFEE BOAT 

FOR ALL SERVICE 

FAMILIES, 

FRIENDS AND  

RELATIVES 

A COFFEE     

MORNING WITH 

CAKE  

£1.50 EACH 

WED 7TH NOV, 

WED 4TH DEC & 

JANUARY 16TH 

10am -11.30am 

Church  of the Holy 

Spirit , Hall 

Please pass this newsletter onto anyone who might be interested.  If you would like to 

join our stakeholders meeting please come along in January.  

NEW Guitar Group—If you are interested in learning or playing 

the guitar in an informal way please come and see Zoe at the 

Ark on Wednesday 31st 1.30pm to 2.45pm 


